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MEMORANDUM  
 

To: MAS Membership 
 

From: Derrick Surrette, Executive Director 
Steve Gray, Director of Governmental Affairs 
 

Date: 4/28/2022 
 

Re: MS Medical Cannabis Act - Opt Out Information Request from the MS Dept. of 
Revenue 
 

 
The MS Department of Revenue has asked for MAS assistance in obtaining resolutions from county board 
of supervisors who have opted out of the MS Medical Cannabis Act or plan to opt out before the 90-day 
deadline.  

Please email your board resolution to Steve Gray at Sgray@massup.org, or you may mail it to the office 
at 793 North President Street, Jackson, MS 39202 or fax it to the MAS office at 601.353.2749. 
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